Dear Sir/Madam,
This email is in regard to the Bill 2013.

A few years ago, we had Kevin Rudd apologise for the stolen generation. Then recently, Julia
Gilliard apologised to the mothers who had their babies forceably adopted decades ago. For these
women, the pain still exists!

Over seven decades ago, we had an evil man decide who should live, who should die ..the right to
ethnic superiority. We still reel at the recollection of millions of human beings slaughted.

Alas now, in our 21st century, the practice of the heinous crime of abortion, which is the killing of
our most vunerable children, is not only not condemned, but made "legal'" These, our future
children are being denied the right to life in our present culture of death. How do we apologise for

Please, in your position of power and responsibility, speak up for what is the basic right of every
voiceless human being. It will no doubt, take lots of courage, but then anything that defends the
weak and vunerable is worth fighting for.

Thanks for listening.

Sincerely,

Louise Zinkel.





